
OFFICE OF THE DEAN (STUDENTS WELFARE) 
NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY KURUKSHETRA 

No. Dean(SW)/24/500 

Dear Parents (2nd Year Students of B.Tech, M.Tech, MBA & MCA Programmes) 

MOST IMPORTANT LETTER TO PARENTS OF 2ND YEAR STUDENTS (AS PART OF MEASURE TO PREVENT RAGGING IN THE INSTITUTE) 

Greetings from the Institute ! 

This is to inform you that your ward has been promoted to 2nd year in the respective academic programme offered by the Institute. It is brought to your kind notice that ragging is a criminal offense and the UGC has framed requlations on curbing the menace of ragging in higher educational institutions order to prohibit, present and eliminate the scourge of ragging. The Institute has constituted an Anti-Ragging Committee (ARC) and Anti-Ragging Squad (ARS) for Academic Year 2024-25 as per the instruction issued by the UGC. The details of ARC and ARS are also uploaded on the Institute website under Student's Welfare-> Anti-Ragging. The ARC and ARS of the Institute has been empowered to take punitive action against the ragging culprits under the provisions of UGC Regulations on Curbing the Menace of Ragging in Higher Educational Institutions, 2009. 
The following actions but not limited to can be taken against the culprits under the provisions 

of UGC Regulations-2009. 
i) Suspension from attending classes and privileges 
i) Withholding/withdrawing scholarship/fellowship and other benefits 

Dated:28.06.2024 

ii) Debarring from appearing in any testlexamination or other evaluation process 
iv) Withholding results 

V) Debarring from representing the Institution in any regional, national or international 
meet, tournament, youth festival etc 
vi) Suspension/expulsion from the hostel. 
vi) Cancellation of admission. 
vii)Rustication from the Institution for a period ranging from one to four semesters. 
ix) Expulsion from the Institution and consequent debarring from admission to any 
other Institution for a specified period. 

Copy to: 

In view of the above, you are advised to bring these consequences to your ward arising due 

to ragging activities and direct him/her not to be involved in the heinous crime of ragging. 

All the Parents of 2nd Year Students of B.Tech, M.Tech, MBA & MCA Programmes by Email 

1) Assistant Registrar to the Director for kind information of the Director. 

Your's Truly, 

(Dr. Dixit Garg) 
Dean (Student's Welfare) 

3) Senior Secretary to the Registrar for kind information of the Registrar 

2) Faculty Vc (Website) with a request to upload on the Institute website under Student's 
Welfare-> Anti-Ragging->Notifications 
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